
Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

Family and Consumer Sciences 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

During this quarter, your child is taking Family and Consumer Sciences (FCS).  Part of this 

program consists of cooking and eating!  It is our goal to make this an enjoyable and safe 

educational experience for all students. 

The Board of Education, cafeteria staff, and FCS teachers are continuing efforts to 

address the ever-growing incidences of food allergies, some very severe, among students in our 

school.  Please take a moment to let me know if your child has ANY food allergies or concerns.  

By knowing this information, lessons can be planned which reduce the chances of exposing a 

child to any ingredient that may cause an allergic or unpleasant reaction.  In addition, it would 

be helpful to know, if there are any symptoms that I should look for or be aware of and if there 

is a specific course of action to be taken in the event of a reaction. We will add this information 

to the student medical alert communication we receive from the nurse.  Thank you for taking 

the time to provide us with this very important information.  Please note that the students are 

not permitted to cook or eat in the Foods Lab until we receive this information form signed by a 

parent. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Kempton 

Family Consumer Science Teacher 

PLEASE PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION: 

Student’s Name: ___________________________________________________Period_______ 

(   ) My child has NO known food allergies or concerns.__________________________________ 

                               Parent/Guardian Signature & Date 

(   ) My child has the following food allergies or related food issue_________________________ 

                                          Parent/Guardian Signature & Date 

Symptoms & Recommended Course of Action  

______________________________________________________________________________ 


